
Church Street Parking Review  

 

To Whom it may concern, 

We have received our letter, regarding the Church Street Parking Review.  We are in 

agreement to the proposed bylaw amendments of parking on the west side of church 

st.,  between south side of park avenue to the north side of botsford st., Monday to 

Friday 8am to 5 pm for 2 hours. 

However, we would also like council  to consider and agree upon having weekend 

parking on the above mentioned street, as well as, overnight parking when overnight 

parking is permitted. 

Thank you so much. 

 

Kind regards, 

Rick and Sandy Brown 

168 Church Street 


